
Public Invitation to
Community Input Workshops

for the Tisbury School

DATE:		  Monday, April 3, 2017
TIME:			  10:30 am     or     7:00 pm
LOCATION:		 Tisbury Emergency Services Facility
			   215 Spring Street

The Tisbury School Building Committee invites the public to attend 
a community input workshop to learn about the study for the 
Tisbury School building. 

Following a presentation, community attendees will break into 
smaller groups to review the options and ask questions. The 
community is encouraged to share their thoughts on each option. 
Study options include:

•	 Renovation and expansion of the existing school 

•	 New construction on the existing school site 

•	 New construction on available land at the Tashmoo Well site 

•	 New construction on available land at the Manter Well site

We hope you can join us, and look forward to hearing feedback 
from the community on this exciting project.

Tisbury School Building Committee


